
A huge thank you to all our pupils, staff, families & Hob Moor 

Oaks friends for helping us celebrate Christmas this week! On 

Monday we had our Christingle Assembly, led by the school 

council & Rev. Simon Biddlestone, we hope you enjoyed sharing 

the Christingle with your children at home.  

Our KS1 & 2 Christmas production of 'It's a party!' was fantastic! 

The children were absolute superstars! Thank you to all staff and 

parents for the time and effort that went into costumes, stage 

props, makaton signs and songs! It was a very special way to 

end a very successful term!  

Today a group of pupils visited York Train Station to sing carols to 

the commuters & Christmas travellers. Check out our Twitter 

feed for some festive photos! We finished 2019 with a school   

disco & SNOW machine outside!  

Thank you for your continued support and we look    

forward to seeing you all in the New Year! Merry     

Christmas & Happy New Year to all our pupils, families, 

staff and friends! Take care, Olivia  
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Sign of the 

Week: 

World 

Dates for your Diary 
January 
6th Back to School        

23rd Parents Community Hub 9.30-11.00  

February 
17th-21st Half Term 

March 
6th Training Day 

April 
6th-17th Easter Holidays 

May 
25th-29th Half Term 

June 
26th Training Day 

July 

20th Break up for Summer 
Any changes/additions will be  

marked in red 

 

 

Ethos Statement:  I know how Christmas is celebrated around the World  

Christmas at Hob Moor 



The next drop in session will be on 4th January 2-4pm 

Oaken Grove Community Centre, Reid Park, Oaken Grove, Haxby, York YO32 3QW 

For more information email info.bcsy@gmail.com 

Pre-ordering School Dinners  

FSM and UIFSM  

Please don’t miss out!       

Children who are entitled to 

Free School Meals or children in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 who are entitled to           

Universal Free School Meals must                 

pre-order school dinners on ParentPay.                                          

There will be no charge but MUST be             

pre-booked If your child would like a        

school dinner please ensure you pre-order 

The booking system will be fully in place by 

1st January 2020 therefore we can only     

provide meals for those who have                

pre-booked them.  

Christmas Trips 

The children have been on lots of lovely Christmas 

trips this week. We have had lots of fun on visits to 

Stockeld Park, Piglets Farm and Deans Garden         

Centre, where we have visited Santa, been on sleigh 

rides and enjoyed looking at the Christmas trees with 

our friends. 


